
GRIFFIN SCHOOL DISTRICT #324 
TRANSPORTATION 

6530 – 33rd Avenue NW, Olympia, Washington 98502 
(360) 866-4544 / Fax (360) 866-7143 

 

For Office Use 
 

Student   PM Route 
 

 
Emergency Bus Stop Permission Slip    
 

 
 
Dear Griffin Parents, 
 
This letter is requesting your help when we have snow/ice on the 
ground.  As you know there are times when the roads become 
unsafe for our buses in some areas of the district and are fine in others - we do have school.  We 
do want to make sure your child arrives home safe and therefore the buses operate on 
“Emergency Schedule” and students may be dropped off a distance from their regular bus stop.  
We would appreciate knowing if you plan to pick up your child at the emergency bus stop or 
want him/her to walk home.  That will certainly depend on the child’s age and the distance it is 
to your house.  This information will make us feel better about the situation and will insure your 
child is safe. 
 
Complete the following and return the entire form to the Main School Office ASAP: 
 
Child’s Name                      
 
My child rides pm bus route #    (or bus driver’s name)      
 
I will pick up my child at the emergency bus stop.  ____ (yes)     ____ (no). 
 
My child has my permission to walk home from the emergency bus stop. ____ (yes)    ____ (no). 
 
My child has permission to ride home with         from 
the emergency bus stop. 
 
 
 
              
     Date       Parent/Guardian Signature  
 
 

• It is necessary to have written permission for students to go home with someone other 
than a parent/guardian. 

 
• If we do not receive information back we will return your child to school for safety sake. 


